
	

	

April 04, 2017 
 
Contact: Detective Tucker 
Office (573) 884-4495 
Email: tuckerkl@missouri.edu 
 
Request for Assistance: 
 
The University of Missouri Police Department needs your assistance to identify the two males 
seen in the photographs below.  The males were in the area of a larceny that occurred on 
03/23/2017 at the University of Missouri Surplus Property building.  The University of Missouri 
Police Department would like to make contact with them.      
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